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 What When 

Walk to school morning Friday 19th May 

Prep, Grade 1 and Grade 2 excursion Friday 19th May 

School Council meeting Wednesday 24th May—6.30pm 

Grade 5 and 6 sport practice Friday 26th May 

Regional cross country Tuesday 6th June 

Eisteddfod Wednesday 7th June 

Grade 5 and 6 sport practice Friday 9th June 

King’s Birthday long weekend Monday 12th June 

School Council meeting Wednesday 21st June 

 
“Every Day Counts” 

If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 
also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records. 

 
 
 

Assembly this week will be run by Grade 6 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Walk To School Day Tomorrow 
Come and join us for a walk to school tomorrow morning. We will gather in the usual 

spot, the stop and stride sign on the bike track.  

Also, on arrival at school, there may be some pancakes on offer for breakfast!!!! 
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Bike Track Tidy Up 
Yesterday the members of the Junior School Council joined forces with members from Mildura Rural 
City Council to tidy up the weeds along the bike track. There was a focus on the track from the stop 
and stride sign up to the front of the school. 
Bonney helped co-ordinate the job with the council after there were many reports from our         
students of punctures from the prickles along the track. Our Junior School Council, who are a voice 
for the student body, became proactive and made enquiries with the MRCC to see if they could 
help. Originally they said they couldn’t but with contacts from within the school, we managed to 
get them to come and help. 
Thank you so much to the council for their support. The students (and the parents who repair  
punctures in tyres) really appreciate the support. 
Bonney and the JSC need to be congratulated for their proactive work to get this job done.         
WELL DONE!!! It just goes to show what you can do with a bit of determination and a willingness to 
roll your sleeves up and get the job done.  Very big thank you to Shannon and Belinda Beutel
(Xavier’s parents) for all their help.  Also thank you to Peter Matsumoto for organising the Council. 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 
Thank you to all the parents who came along last week to help 
with the Mother’s Day stall. All the students had the opportunity to 
purchase a gift for their Mum.  

Birthdays:  Maddison Stone, Gurnidh Singh, Denver Morallo, Benjamin Stone. 



 

Ritchies IGA Reward Program 
As of this week we have registered as a 
community group to benefit from the 
Ritchies IGA program. 
If you wish to support our school, just 
simply follow the directions below to download a card App onto your phone. It does not cost you   
anything to join. 
The next time you are shopping at a Ritchies store, simply scan your downloaded card at the register 
and points will be added to our school total.  
We plan to use these points to support our schools Meal Deals and Breakfast Club. Any points will be a 
great help and all students will benefit. Thank you for your ongoing support. 



 
 
 
 

                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


